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Speed Limit Request Task Group Recommendation Ward Member Comments 

Newport Road, Walton Way and its culs 
de sac, Newbury – request for a 20mph 
speed limit, 

Introduce 20mph speed limit. Roger 
Hunneman 

Although Councillor Roger Hunneman attended the speed limit review 
meeting, no response has been received to date.  However any 
comments will be verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

David Allen To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Jeff Beck Although Councillor Jeff Beck attended the speed limit review meeting, 
no response has been received to date.  However any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

David Goff To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

A4 Bath Road, Marsh Benham – request 
for a lower speed limit, 

That the current speed limit is 
appropriate and not to lower the 
speed limit. 

Paul Bryant Councillor Paul Bryant attended the speed limit review meeting and is 
happy with the documents 

Marcus Franks To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

B4000 between the A4 and Stockcross – 
request for a 40mph speed limit, 

Introduce 50mph speed limit Paul Bryant Councillor Paul Bryant attended the speed limit review meeting and is 
happy with the documents 

Marcus Franks To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

B4000 west of Stockcross village – 
request for a lower limit, 

Not to extend the speed limit or 
introduce a 40mph buffer speed limit, 
but to investigate if a build out (or 
similar) could be introduced by the 
recreation ground to reduce traffic 
speeds. 

Paul Bryant Councillor Paul Bryant attended the speed limit review meeting and is 
happy with the documents 

Marcus Franks To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 
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A340 Tidmarsh – request for extension to 
southern 30mph speed limit 

That the current speed limit is 
appropriate and not to extend the 
30mph speed limit. 

Tim Metcalfe To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Crookham Common Road between 
Thornford Road and the Crookham Park 
Home site – request for a 40mph speed 
limit, 

Not to alter the speed limit but to 
investigate if the signing and lining 
can be improved. 

Roger Croft To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Dominic Boeck To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Inglewood Road, Kintbury – request for a 
30mph speed limit 

That the current speed limit is 
appropriate and not to lower the 
speed limit. 

Anthony 
Stansfeld 

To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Andrew Rowles To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Radley Bottom, Hungerford Newtown – 
request for a 30mph speed limit, 
 

Introduce a 30mph dependant on the 
outcome of the investigation on the 
minimum length of a speed limit.  
Should the minimum legal length be 
that specified in Circular Roads 1/13 
then a 40mph speed limit would be 
introduced. 

James Podger To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Paul Hewer To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

Oxford Road, Chieveley – request for a 
50mph speed limit 

That the current speed limit is 
appropriate and not to lower the 
speed limit. 

Hilary Cole To date no response has been received, however any comments will be 
verbally reported at the Individual Decision meeting. 

 


